Steven Liang

From: Lory

Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 11:16 AM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board
C/0: Steven Liang

1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19102

Sent from Qutlook
Here is hoping we can keep the increase down or not have an increase at all. | am on a fix income now and things are
very limited. | don't even water my lawn let alone wash my car to save water. Was always like that. | am a single income.

We need to particapte and pull together on this. Will follow up with our emails.

Thank you for hearing me out.





